
Status report for pigs

The pigs have been a delight to keep. They first arrived in May, to a 
green patch of field, that they have consequently turned into mud 
through many hours of rooting and playing. In the summer they 
enjoyed playing under the hosepipe and making little wallowing 
holes.

In the pictures you may notice that there are in fact four pigs, this is 
because my dad decided to get one as we were getting them. We then split feed 
bills 3:1. 

The money you generously gave me has funded the cost of the pigs and a 
months’ worth of food.

I expect that they will go at the end of October, and I will then be able to 
provide a full report. 

Thank you for your support with my ambition of keeping pigs.


